
The interest earned from IOLA/IOLTA 
accounts is a vital source of funding for legal 
aid initiatives. This interest is transferred to 
state agencies or nonprofit organizations that 
provide legal services to the underserved, 
making these accounts instrumental in 
promoting access to justice.




